
We made it! 2021 is here at last….a time for a bit of faith that things will be better; a time 
for hoping that we will be together again with family and friends; a time to be thankful for 
all that we have! 

At the end of what has been an incredibly challenging year, we thought it would be good 
to reflect a bit on what we were able to accomplish this year, and to take a moment to 
thank the leadership of our club for all that they have done to get us through this time of 
separation and anxiety, and to all of us for what we have also done to make the gardens 
we tend to look beautiful and bring joy and happiness to our community. 

So here are a few pictures of all of us enjoying what we love best – GARDENING! 
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Historical Society Garden 



Frances Plate Memorial Children’s Garden 

Five Corners Fountain Garden 

Talbot County Free Library Garden  


